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File #: Al 17-059 Version: 1 Name: CSD Lacamas Heights Elementary School

Type: Action Item Status: Reported to Council

File created: 2/23/2017 In control: DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE

On agenda: 2/28/2017 Final action:

Title: Design Review for Camas School District Lacamas Heights Elementary School (City File Numbers
CUP16-02 and DR16-09)
Details: The Camas School District has proposed to build a new two-story school at 1111 NE 232nd
Avenue (Tax Parcel 175724-000), to replace the existing Lacamas Heights Elementary School at
4600 Garfield Street. The new building will be 73,500 square feet and will include a gymnasium,
commons, administration offices, classrooms, and play fields for approximately 700 students. The
Design Review Committee reviewed the proposal for compliance with the City's adopted design
principles and provided a recommendation to staff.
Presenter: Sarah Fox, Senior Planner

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Staff Report for Lacamas Heights Elementary School (DR16-09), 2. Exhibit 1 - Design Review
Narrative, 3. Exhibit 2 - Front Elevation Rendering, 4. Exhibit 3 - Front Elevation Scaled Drawing, 5.
Exhibit 4 - Lacamas Elementary Site Plans, 6. Exhibit 5 - Materials Board, 7. Exhibit 6 - DR16-09
Checklist for Lacamas Heights, 8. Exhibit 7 - Presentation by Camas School District

Date Ver. Action By Action Result

2/28/2017 1 DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE recommended for approval Pass

Design Review for Camas School District Lacamas Heights Elementary School (City File Numbers
CUP16-02 and DR16-09)

Details: The Camas School District has proposed to build a new two-story school at 1111 NE 232nd
Avenue (Tax Parcel 175724-000), to replace the existing Lacamas Heights Elementary School at
4600 Garfield Street. The new building will be 73,500 square feet and will include a gymnasium,
commons, administration offices, classrooms, and play fields for approximately 700 students. The
Design Review Committee reviewed the proposal for compliance with the City's adopted design
principles and provided a recommendation to staff.

Presenter: Sarah Fox, Senior Planner

Recommended Action: That the Design Review Committee reviews the submitted materials,
deliberates and forwards a recommendation to the Director for a final decision.
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